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Press Release 

No leakage of All India Pre-Medical/Pre-Dental 
Entrance Test (AIPMT) -2015 

There have been news reports recently, in certain section of media 
alleging leakage of AIPMT paper held on 3rd May 2015. It is informed in the 
interest of all the candidates who appeared in this examination and general 
public that there has been no leakage of the question paper what so ever. 
The examination started at 10 AM on 3rdMay 2015 as scheduled. No reports  
were  received prior to the commencement of the examination, during the 
examination or after the examination from any quarter by the Board 
regarding the leakage as alleged, The first news report of this nature 
appeared only on 05th May 2015, after a lapse of two days.  

In order to conduct a smooth and fair examination the Board had 
made elaborate arrangements including the deployment of City 
Coordinators, Observers, CentreSuperintendents., Invigilators, Police 
Personnel at each centre.There have been no reports of any untoward 
incidents at any centre reported by any other or these sources. 

On careful study of the press reports it appears that the issue 
pertains to the use of unfair means and attempt to cheat by certain 
unscrupulous elements after the commencement of the paper. The Police 
department of the area is initiating suitable action as per law.  

To alley the doubts of the candidates and general public, it is again 
reiterated that CBSE AIPMT 2015 was conducted in a smooth and a fair 
manner keeping the sanctity of examination intact. 
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